. : HAWKE’S BAY
Chief Executive @ District Health Board

OlA2015177
6 November 2015

John M Wilson

Email: fyi-request-3222-23848707 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Wilson
YOUR OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT (1982) REQUEST

| refer to your Official Information Act request dated 14 October 2015 which was transferred
to Hawke's Bay District Health Board (HBDHB) from the Ministry of Health. You have
requested the following information from HBDHB:

1.  Does the HBDHB obtain any revenue directly or indirectly from car parking
charges;

2.  When did the DHB begin receiving any such revenues;
3.  The amount of money received each year in car parking charges;

4.  If charges are just levied against members of the public and/or if staff are
expected to pay too

5. If there are any exemptions or limits to the charges imposed at each site.

HBDHB does not charge for parking at any of its hospitals or health centres.
If you would like any further information or clarification please phone me. If you are not

satisfied with this response you may contact the Office of the Ombudsmen, phone 0800 802
602.

Yours sincerely

P74

Dr Kevin Snee
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

cc:  Ministry of Health via email: SectorOlAs@moh.govt.nz
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